
SUGAR HILL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
Present: Bill Fraser, Margo Connors, Kathie Galligan, Tim Williams 
 
Guests: Chief Wentworth 
 
6:00 Open Meeting to receive public comment on appropriation for Coffin Pond restoration of 
parking area.  
 
 No public comment was received 
 
SHCC moved and seconded to appropriate not more than $7,000.00 from Sugar Hill 
Conservation Fund for proposed work to upgrade Coffin Pond parking area 
 Motion passed unanimously 
 
TC Williams pointed out that we had neglected to specify closing of additional illegal access 
road to Coffin pond from Rt. 18 north of area C on map of work (see SHCC email from TCW 
8/14) and south of Streeter Pond Road.  TCW will call Mike Warren to inform him funds are 
appropriated and to add this work. 
 
 Reviewed permit requests. 
 
SHCC discussed actions to be taken on Northern Pass EIS in view of the new Northern Pass 
proposal which is different from all alternatives in EIS Draft. SHCC decided to comment on 
existing EIS to show we are interested and not address new proposal by Northern Pass.  Tim 
Williams to make initial draft comments with additions by other SHCC members. 
 
 The next meeting of SHCC will be held on September 17 at 6:00. Please note earlier time. 
 
 
 


